
FULL DISTANCE LEARNING 

Subject: Health and Safety update for St. Mary’s Catholic High School, Oud Metha – Dubai, 13th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for your support in keeping your children safe. We’re writing to let you know of confirmed positive 

cases of Covid at our school.  

 

We’ve anticipated this possibility, and we are ready to deal with it.  

 

As an immediate but temporary measure, all students in Year 1 to Year 13 will move to full distance 

learning from Monday 17th January, 2022 to Friday 21st January, 2022. 

 

The school will continue to be cleaned according to Dubai Government guidelines.  

 

As parents, your role in keeping our school safe is crucial. If your children are showing any Covid symptoms at 

all, you must not send them to school.  They will be able to access distance learning, and can return to school 

when they no longer have symptoms. A PCR test is not necessary. This is for their own safety as well as the 

safety of other children and adults at the school.  

 

We will keep you updated in case of further changes. With your support we can continue to give our children a 

happy learning experience at home and at school.  

 

 
 
Regards, 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


